UNIVERSITY OF OREGON EUGENE AND PORTLAND

January 28,1937

Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner Heathman Hotel Portland, Oregon

Dear Mrs. Warner:

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT
814 OREGON BUILDING
PORTLAND

Mrs. Barker and I shall be very pleased to respond to your letter of January 25th. We shall collaborate and get the data which you wish and forward it to you. It certainly will be a pleasure to do this because your interest in the Museum is so keen that whatever we can do to comply with requests of this sort we are only too glad to do.

I want you to know also how much I appreciate the letter which you wrote enclosing your check for \$200.00 for Dr. Harada. It was more than kind of you to do this and I only regret that I could not do my full share. You certainly have done yours and I want you to know that I appreciate it to the full and I am sure that Dr. Harada will do the same. I wish the world was full of people with your spirit and interest in matters of this type. If it were, there wouldn't be so much room for those of the other type.

Please be assured that Mrs. Barker and I shall do everything in our power to get the information you want and we do it most gladly.

Burn Brown Barker

Burt Brown Barker

Vice President

BBB:LM

States and the second point of the second of